EMAIL/LETTER TO PARENTS ABOUT PREACT

Please share this message with parents in your school district prior to administering PreACT to educate them on the value of the PreACT.


Dear [parent or guardian],

We share a responsibility to ensure your child is on track for college and career readiness. 

With PreACT®, you can get useful information to help your child choose the right high school courses, think about ways to work on areas for improvement, and even begin discussions about their college and career interests. This year, we’ve chosen to administer the PreACT® as one of the first actionable steps your sophomores can take to become ready for college and plan for the future. 

At no cost to you, we are providing your child with the PreACT on [test date] during regular school hours. 

We’re confident your child will do their best. This is an opportunity to see your student’s potential performance on the ACT® test. To learn more about the test, visit act.org/preact or call our office at [phone number].

Regards, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]

[Signature]

P.S. Your child may choose to have their information shared with colleges and scholarship agencies when they take PreACT, which can help them get discovered for college recruitment and scholarship possibilities.  

